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Christmas Recycling | Suffolk Recycling
In readiness for the festive period, Suffolk County Council are promoting ways to be Greener
this Christmas. Their dedicated website includes information on such topics as Collection
Dates, How to reduce your food waste this festive season, Ideas for reducing waste this
Christmas & Get your recycling right this Christmas.  Click here to check out the page here.

Kind words from Customers

Today we have some kind words from Liv , a colleague in our Development Team in Ipswich
wanted to thank Brett in our Comms Team:
“I just wanted to say a big thank you to Brett for helping me with getting all materials ready
for the public consultation which is taking place next week. Brett has been very patient and
helpful with all my requests and queries, so just wanted to say a huge thank you to him for his
hard work! ”.

Next we have some kind words from a customer about Jack, who works in our customer
service team:
“I spoke to Jack, who was as helpful as he could be under the circumstances. He answered
the phone politely and in a friendly way so he’s doing a grand job“.

Handel’s Messiah | Ipswich Choral Society Christmas Concert

Ipswich Choral Society will be celebrating their 200th birthday with a performance of
Handel’s Messiah, this Saturday 13th December, 7pm at Ipswich Corn Exchange in Ipswich.
For more information and to book tickets, please click here.

A festive message from the Orwell Gardening Team

Dan and the rest of the Orwell Gardening team have asked us to wish everyone across our
communities a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New year. They would also like to thank
everyone for their help this year, it has been very much appreciated.

https://www.suffolkrecycling.org.uk/reduce-reuse/christmas
https://ipswichchoralsociety.org/events/handel-messiah/

